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To whom it may concern
We are very concerned that the new requirement for voters to show
identity before voting is going to be removed.  This seems to defy
logic.  Of course we need to have that system in place in order to
minimize people duping the system.  It should have been in years
ago.  Why would you get rid of something that is right to do?
Faithfully
Kathryn Cooper
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